
 

                   

  

QUEST ACADEMY 
Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 

Telephone: 01788 593 112     
Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Friday 12th March 2021  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Red Nose Day - 19 March 2021 
 

The last 12 months have been incredibly tough for all of us, but we’re so proud of how our learners have managed. 

As parents and carers, you’ve also had your lives turned upside down, and we’re so grateful for all of your efforts at 

home. 

I’m sure you’ll agree the world needs some laughter now more than ever, so we'd love you to join in the fun – at 

school or from home. Whether you decide to go big or to keep it simple, every little helps. 

Here is what we’ve got planned at Quest: 

 Wearing something red on non-uniform day. 

 A cake sale.  

 A fun quiz and games pack. 

 

If you wish to do more from home, sponsorship forms are attached so feel free to take up a challenge. 

Whilst we are aware not everyone will be able to donate, we’re all in this together so we’d love you to join us. 

However much we raise, we will be helping change lives in the UK and across the world.  

Due to the current circumstances we are unable to accept any form of cash donations this year, as such donations 

will instead be taken via our Just Giving page. This can be found via the following link: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/quest-academy-rednoseday21  

As well as taking the opportunity to be part of something positive, we’ll be using Red Nose Day as a learning 

opportunity. We’ll explore the issues facing young people across the world, and how the money we raise can help. 

So, get Friday 19 March in the diary and prepare to have some fun. 

With massive thanks for all your support, 

Ryan English 

Class Teacher & PSHE Co-ordinator 
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